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I was honored to be named one of the New York League of Conservation Voters’ ‘New
Generation’ of environmental leaders. I am looking forward to working with the League and
my colleagues to demand full funding for our state's Environmental Protection Fund, to
defend our state from environmental threats--from climate change to hydrofracking--and to
fight for proactive measures to ensure a more sustainable future. If Superstorm Sandy
taught us anything, it is that inaction is not an option.

NYCLV has invited me to participate in its next young professional’s mixer, on Monday,
February 25, 2013, from 6 to 8PM at Revision Lounge, 219 Avenue B (between 13th and 14th
Streets). All are welcome, and I hope you will join us. Please RSVP at: www.nylcv.org.

http://www.nylcv.org/
http://www.nylcv.org/events/pints_politics

